
Year 2 Homework Letter 

19.06.25 

This week the children have been very busy creating our Siop Ffrem a Siop Flodau 

in our outside area. If anyone has any old hanging baskets they don’t want, please 

feel free to send them into school. The children have also had great fun with the 

ladies from Sparklabs who did lots of fun experiments with us on Tuesday 

afternoon. 

 

Spelling 

The words that they will have on Monday will be: the igh sound spelt y. 

dry cry why sky reply 

terrify horrify multiply butterfly satisfying 

 

Maths  

This week in Maths we have been working hard on addition and learning different 

ways we can add 2 and 3 digit mumbers. The Maths homework can be found on the 

My Maths website. Encourage the children to use paper to work out the 

addition questions using their preferred method; column, partitioning or 

counting on. The children’s My Maths log in details should be attached to the front 

cover of their yellow reading record book, if you are missing them or are having 

trouble logging in, please let me know. Please complete it by Wednesday 25th June. 

 

Reading  

Please read as frequently as possible with your children at home. We will change 

their reading books in school once they are finished and we will send new books 

home. Please let me know if there are any problems.  

 



General Information 

• Please can you make sure your child has sun cream applied before school and 

has a sunhat and water as it is very hot.  

• Sports Day will be on Friday 27th June, starting at 1:15pm. 

• Please can you make sure the children have their PE kits in school every day 

as we will be practising for Sports Day. 

• Big merit will be held on Friday 4th July at 9am. 

• If your child is going home with someone else, even a friend from the class, 

please can you send an email to the office to let us know.  

• Any medals, certificates etc. can also be brought in for Merit worship on a 

Friday morning where your children can show the whole school what they 

have achieved. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend in the sunshine. 

Mrs Samuel 


